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Woodbury Rotary Sponsors a Breakfast Club

One of District Governor Herbert A. Budd Jr.'s hopes for his year was to see the addition of a 65th club during his year in
office.
As a result, long-time Woodbury Rotarian Budd supported the formation of a second club in Woodbury - the Woodbury
Rotary Breakfast Club.
As of press time for this publication, the breakfast club had met six times and was designated as "provisional," which meant
it was meeting on a regular basis but was not yet official.
It was the hope of Budd and other district officials, including PDG Lou Joyce of Blackwood Rotary, that the Woodbury club
would organize in time to have its charter night on the same night as the District Changeover Dinner -June 30 at Venice
Caterers in Berlin. The club was officially notified by R.I. that its charter date was June 12, 1990.
After the fifth meeting at the Homesteader Restaurant in Woodbury, the provisional club had 29 paid members, which is two

more than the Rotary International
mandated minimum for a new club. Four
or five members of the Woodbury lunch
club decided to resign and then become
charter members of the new club. They all
agreed that a
breakfast meeting was more conducive to
their schedules.
Sal Bellia, a member of the Woodbury
luncheon club, was serving as Gov. Budd's
special representative in the formation of
the new club. Joyce and fellow PDGs Bill
Lamon and Herb 
  Hecker (like Budd a Woodbury
Rotarian), DGN Mike Kitts, and current
Woodbury lunch club president Fran

North were among those who attended the early
meetings and showed their support for the 65th district

club.
The Charter Officers are: Gary Reddig, (Financial Planning) President; Shirley Rogers, (Travel Service) Vice
President; Bryan Racey, (Data Processing) Secretary; Debra Kitts, (Controller) Treasurer; and Marie Robinson, (Printing)
Sergeant-At-Arms. Directors are : Pamela Clark, (Insurance); Robert Marmion, (Government-ConsultingTwp. Planning);
Wanda Yula, (Swimming Pools); and William Sparks (Lawyer).
The rest of the charter members are: Rita Akins, Education-Preschool; Eileen Conrey, Education-Private: Donnell Davis,
Fire Protection; Gerald Hawley, Automobile-Sales; Craig Hoelbingcr, Law Enforcement; Raymond Jack, Government-City
Supt. of Streets; James Jackson, Automobile-Manager; Mildred Kanady, Director-College Foundation; Stephen Levitt,
Banking-Commercial Loans; Dorothy McQuade, Embroidery; Courtland Morris, TV & Appliance Sales; Francene Murphy,
Liquor Store; Barbara Oldt. Banking-Branch Administration; Joseph Pastore, Waste Management; Donald Sanderson,
Flowers-Retail; Webster Shinn, Industrial Contractor; Bob Shryock, Public Relations; Nina Sorelle, CPA; Donald
Stackhouse, Education-Administration; and Dick Wagner, Funeral Director.

The club tentatively has decided to meet Tuesdays at 7:15 a.m. at a location undetermined by press time.
There are two other District 764 breakfast clubs. Cherry Hill Breakfast meets Thursdays at 7:15 and Moorestown

Breakfast meets Wednesdays at 7:15.

Organized
May 10, 1990 Meets :

Chartered June 12, 1990

Sponsored By Woodbury

Tuesdays at 7:15 am at
Woodbury Homesteader,
20 S. Broad St.,
Woodbury, NJ 08096
(609) 845-5310

Woodbury Breakfast Rotary Club's members at an early meeting


